Harmony Trail Committee
Report 11/8/2017

Bridge permit – no update
We got back the results of the trench test.  It appears that the soil is good for supporting footers for the bridge.  We paid $1,000 for this report.  The quote we had was for $2,000 but Jason Singer donated the backhoe work.
Commonwealth Greenway Grant application selection committee has moved their review meeting to 11/14/17 so we won’t know if we were selected for a $60K grant until after that.
We are still waiting to hear on the ARAD and C2P2 grants.  We understand that we have been included in the preliminary budget for ARAD and they seldom drop an applicant once that is set.
No update on the tax delinquent properties
We are still waiting for the MOU process to complete with Allegheny Parks.  Andy said it has been sent to the legal department.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We had a hike for LL Bean and Pittsburgh Hiking Meet Up.  The REI hike has been postponed until March 2018.
We have received no update from Penn Power on the parking lot
The PittServe Volunteer Day went well.
We are meeting on Saturday 11/11/17 at 1:00 in the parking lot at Route 910 to collect walnuts and plant them along the trail.
